
Seatruck Pace report published

Our report on a fatal accident on the ro-ro vessel Seatruck Pace when a
crewman fell through a vehicle ramp hatch on 17 December 2018, is now
published.

The report contains details of what happened and the subsequent actions: read
more.

Press enquiries

Press enquiries during office hours 01932 440015

Press enquiries out of hours 020 7944 4292

http://www.government-world.com/seatruck-pace-report-published/
https://www.gov.uk/maib-reports/fall-from-height-on-ro-ro-freight-vessel-seatruck-pace-with-loss-of-1-life
https://www.gov.uk/maib-reports/fall-from-height-on-ro-ro-freight-vessel-seatruck-pace-with-loss-of-1-life

